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Dear William 

As far as we know, as of this point in time, the Ministers here have
intention of deviating fromthe UK agreement as it stands. There was, 
apparently,aways a concern tit the Scottish Haemophilia Society 
members would try to have the scheme changed in Scotland and they used 
the opportunity given to them last week to attempt to do so.. 

Our Minister will be responding to the Skipton Fund issues raised last 
week when he gives evidence_on 22 March. We are preparing appropriate 
briefing for him for that and, hopefully, will be able to scorch any 
attempt at deviating from the UK wide scheme. Sandra can let you have a 
copy of that when it is ready if that would be useful. The issue of a 
public inquiry is being revisited cu4My (changed from 3 May 
recently) e ore e Commi tee in a special session on Hep C to 
try and avoid it delaying the progress of the Smoking Bill. This was 
agreed between the Minister and the Convenor of the Health Committee. 

/" Due to FOI, the line that there is no new evidence to suggest holding a 
"s ' PI is becoming increasingly difficult•to defend. I know you have 

responded that your Ministers are not deviating from that, but I would 
still like to know whether, if we were to go ahead, they would be 
supportive in terms of co-operating with one held in Scotland. If that 

is a categoric "no" then we need to advise our Minister accordingly. 

Hope this reassures you to some extent! 

(By the way, I did not anticipate 5 and a half hours for our meeting on 
17th. Its just that it is so difficult to get meeting rooms at all in 
here that we blocked it off to allow some flexibility for your flights!) 

Sylvia 
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has been swept for the presence of computer viruses. 

Sylvia, 

Many thanks for this which makes for an "interesting" read. 

I am still somewhat confused about precisely what section 24 in Part 5 

of your Bill provides for as the transcript of evidence implies that 

there may be scope to propose a widening of the scheme or further change 

to it in Scotland. When we discussed the provision last week I 

understood that they merely put the financing of the scheme onto a more 

appropriate legal footing. For example, Mr Dolan suggest on the second 

page on my version that "Section 24 will give Scottish ministers scope 

to..." have a separate appeals procedure for Scotland. Is that in fact 

the case? If so then the legislation is far broader than I had thought. 

Is there a reason why the Scottish Executive were not asked to give 

their version of what the Skipton Fund is.and how it was established? 

William G Connon 
Department of Health 
Room 633B 
Skipton House 
80 London Road 
London 
SE1 6LH 
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Attached is the text from the meeting of the Health Committee. As I 

have 
to write to Mr Dolan informing him of the outcome of our meeting on 28 

Feb., once you have read the transcript, I would welcome your views on 

what 
I should say to Mr Dolan. I intend to say something along the lines 

that 
the four administrations are finalising the AA and SLA and hope to have 

these in the public domain by the end of xxxx (April?) and that we hope 

to present proposals for the Appeals Process and Panel recruitment in 

May. (There is the issue of the formal appointment of the Directors of 

the Skipton Fund as the MFT Directors was only to be an "interim" 

measure as I understand i.t. 

Have a nice weekend and speak to you soon no doubt. 

Sylvia 

-----Original Message-----
From: Falconer S (Sandr:a) 
Sent: 04 March 2005 13:17 
To: Keel A (Aileen); Macleod AK (Andrew); Shearer S (Sylvia) 

Subject: Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 2005 

<<Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 2005.doc>> 

Please see attached extract from the Health Committee meeting. 

Sandra (See attached file: Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 

2005.doc) 

- - Disclaimer - - 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you 

are not the intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, 

disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail 

is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended 

recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply 

function and then permanently delete what you have received. 

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for 

compliance with the Department of Health's policy on the use of 

electronic communications. For more information on the Department of 

Health's e-mail policy click here http://www.dh.gov.uk/terms 
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Dear William 

Attached is the text from the meeting of the Health Committee. As I have to write to Mr 
Dolan informing him of the outcome of our meeting on 28 Feb., once you have read the 

transcript, I would welcome your views on what I should say to Mr Dolan. I intend to say 

something along the lines that the four administrations are finalising the AA and SLA and hope 

to have these in the public domain by the end of xxxx (April?) and that we hope to present 

proposals for the Appeals Process and Panel recruitment in May. (There is the issue of the 

formal appointment of the Directors of the Skipton Fund as the MFT Directors was only to be 

an "interim" measure as I understand it. 

Have a nice weekend and speak to you soon no doubt. 

Sylvia 

-----Original Message-----

From: Falconer S (Sandra) 

Sent: 04 March 2005 13:17 

To: Keel A (Aileen); Macleod AK (Andrew); Shearer S (Sylvia) 

Subject: Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 2005 

<<Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 2005.doc>> 

Please see attached extract from the Health Comm ittee meeting. 

r #do-a 

Sandra Extract from Health Committee meeting 1 March 2005.doc 
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